
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

The Douglas County Board of Commissioners hereby gives notice to all interested bidders that sealed 

bids will be received at the office of the Douglas County Auditor, Armour, South Dakota, until 4:30 p.m. 

on Friday, March 17, 2023. All bids will be opened, read and considered by the Board of Commissioners, 

for Restroom Demolition and Remodel in the Douglas County Courthouse, Tuesday, March 21, 2023 

at 10:00 a.m. in the Commissioner’s room of the Douglas County Courthouse in Armour, South Dakota. 

 

Full specifications may be obtained at the office of the Douglas County Auditor. Please call 605-724-

2423 or email phyllis.barker@state.sd.us. 

 

Each bid must be accompanied by a certified check drawn on a State or National bank or a bid bond 

payable to Douglas County in the amount of 10% of the bid and a certificate of insurance for liability and 

Worker’s Compensation insurance.  A completed W-9 form will be required to be filed with Douglas 

County prior to the beginning of work on the project.   

Envelopes containing bids shall be addressed to the Douglas County Auditor, P.O Box 159, Armour SD 

57313, and be marked: “Bid on Bathroom Demolition and Remodel, to be opened at 10:00 a.m., 

Tuesday, March 21, 2023”. 

 

The Board of Commissioners reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to accept a bid other than the 

lowest in case it seems advisable. 

 

Dated at Armour, South Dakota, this 17th day of February, 2023. 

 

Phyllis Barker 

Douglas County Auditor 

 

 

 

 

 

 


